
Dear Form III (Class of 2010)- 

 

  We would like to welcome our new families as we start the school year and we hope that 

everyone had a fabulous and restful summer.   By the end of this exciting and challenging junior 

year, the girls will have completed their research papers, received their class rings and be 

wearing their white blazers-wow! 

 

As your Form III Grade Representatives, we look forward to working with each of you. We 

encourage you to attend our first events in order to meet students, families, and faculty and to 

learn more about your daughter’s upcoming year. So, please mark your calendars with these 

upcoming important dates:  

 

Book Distribution 

Thursday, August 21 

5:00-6:30 pm 

LLARC 

 

Upper School Mini-School Night 

Monday, August 25 

6pm 

 

Once again, we are asking you to sign up for all volunteer opportunities (class and school-wide) 

using the online volunteer system, The School Volunteer, www.theschoolvolunteer.net. You may 

access The School Volunteer by its web address or by clicking on the Parent Volunteer Site 

button located on the HPA webpage. All volunteer opportunities are listed there and you can 

continue to visit the site throughout the year.  

 

Please note that Form III parents help with senior prom and graduation in order for  

Form IV parents to be able to enjoy these special events with their daughters. We will give the 

seniors a great send-off and hopefully learn the ropes for next year. We also have our White 

Blazer and Monotony Breaker events this year. We will need lots of help, so consider 

volunteering for something that appeals to you and join the fun.  

 

We will be using e-mail as the primary means for communication with the class, so please check 

your e-mail regularly.  Please feel free to contact either of us with any comments or questions. 

Thank you in advance for your support during this exciting year and we look forward to catching 

up with everyone in late August.  

 

Dee Ann Payne     Meg Squiers 

dvbpayne@yahoo.com    squiersfamily@sbcglobal.net 

home: 214-352-2686     home: 214-363-2227 

cell: 214-542-2886     cell: 214-914-3678 

 

 

 


